Neighborhood The Neighborhood Revitalization Strategy (NRS for short), is a
Revitalization Strategy project that will shape the future of our community! The City has
Update embarked on a process of data analysis and public engagement to
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thoughtfully address the future of Wheat Ridge neighborhoods. The
project began during the late summer of 2018 and is expected to
conclude in May 2019.

What's

Happened?

On December 12, over 100 Wheat
Ridge residents attended a
community open house open house
at the Recreation Center hosted
by the steering committee.

The steering committee is
comprised of 26 residents
impaneled by City Council to quide
the NRS project. The open house
provided information about the
project’s background, preliminary

data findings, and the steering committee’s work to date.

Attendees also provided their input and feedback
on the key issues that the committee believes the NRS
project should address. The “Map Your Neighborhood”
station, where Wheat Ridge residents drew their own
idea of their neighborhood’s boundaries, was especially
popular! Presentation materials from the event are
available at the City’s website.
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What'’s ~ D
Next? -

continue its work over the winter,

thinking about ways the City of D
Wheat Ridge can respond to its

most pressing opportunities and

challenges. Input gathered from 8
the open house will inform next

steps as the committee moves from m

identifying issues to developing
possible actions.

In early 2019, additional —

engagement opportunities will take —_—
place, including a planned public V

survey in February. Public events

to share progress and gather new 0.0
and different public feedback are W

tentatively planned for March.

The consulting team will also I
continue its analysis of Wheat -III 2N\

Ridge data and policy issues.

Draft strategy concepts will begin DRAFT
»

to take shape over the winter and
a draft strategy document is
expected in the spring.

Visit www.ci.wheatridge.co.us/nrs to stay up to
date with the latest information and events.

If you would like to receive periodic email updates
about the Neighborhood Revitalization Strateqy,
please email Planning Manager Lauren Mikulak at
Imikulak@ci.wheatridge.co.us



